
From: Judy Rogers <rogersj@hbschools.org>
Date: Tue, Apr 13, 2021 at 1:55 PM
Subject: Retirement
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Dear Doctor Hobaugh and the High Bridge Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of my intent to retire effective October 1, 2021. My service
termination date is effective September 30, 2021.
My application of intent to retire has also been submitted to the state of New Jersey. Thank you.

Regards,
Judy L. Rogers
rogersj@hbschools.org


